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Dear Friends,

We, the Polish Resident Physicians Association , are an organization uniting over 15, 000 Polish young
doctors. With this message we would like to show you our solidarity with your campaign for fair and
safe working conditions as well as give you our full support in that matter.

Our members closely follow your efforts through both social and regular media and we strongly
support Junior Doctors’ demands. We understand how important your goal is. You have hecome an
inspiration for our fight with a very similar problem here in Poland.

We believe that the young doctors are a core, and a future of the heafth system. Our work is
incredibly hard and it bears an immense responsibility for people’s lives. As such, it deserves to be
rewarded appropriately, and most of all, it should never put patients health in jeopardy.

If the Government refuses to hear you, the strike is unavoidable. It is crucial for everyone to
understand that you are doing this for your patients as much as you are doing it for yourselves,
because their well-being depends on how well-trained and well-rested their doctors are.

We wish you all the luck and we strongly believe that you will succeed. We are unhited as one
profession and we fight for the same values. We have to stand together.
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